
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Hi, hope  that  the  V&F-LP’s  newsletter  finds  you  well, and  

ready  to  go….  Great  News…  On  Monday  8th  June, that’s  

right   

Monday  8th  June  2022  at  10:00 am   

V&F-LP  will  be  open  their  doors  from  10:00 am - 1:30 pm. 

 

Our  amazing  

communications  team  have  

been  busy  arranging  

another  interesting  Drop-in, 

with  guest  speaker  Angela – 

the  new  care  coordinator 

with  Walking  With  The 

Wounded  in  the  South-East. 

Welcome  to  our   

June  2022 

Newsletter  

https://walkingwiththewounded.org.uk/Home/Index


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://walkingwiththewounded.org.uk/Home/Index
http://www.vflp.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12:00 pm 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&edid=2adc2f27-8b1a-4180-be11-ee7182c12011
https://www.army.mod.uk/news-and-events/soldier-magazine/
http://www.vflp.org.uk


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.army.mod.uk/news-and-events/soldier-magazine/
https://tankmuseum.org/events/tankfest/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.army.mod.uk/news-and-events/soldier-magazine/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk/html5/reader/production/default.aspx?pubname=&edid=2adc2f27-8b1a-4180-be11-ee7182c12011
https://www.army.mod.uk/news-and-events/soldier-magazine/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://thedockyard.co.uk/
https://tankmuseum.org/what-to-see-and-do/exhibitions


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s   make  this  a  day  to 

remember, come  and  join in  

with  the  Camberley 

 Armed  Forces  Day 

Celebrations.  

Something  for  everyone  to  

enjoy…  

 

Hey - do  you  fancy  having  a  stall  at  Camberley’s 

Armed  Forces  Day  Celebrations,  

contact  Jodie:  

jodie@collectivelycamberley.co.uk 

Tel:  01276 255 88  for  further  information.  

Let’s  make  this  wonderful  day  to  remember. 

 

mailto:jodie@collectivelycamberley.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


